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To: Maine Vaccines For Children Providers  
 
From: Maine Immunization Program  
 
Subject: HIB vaccine 
  
Date: October 14, 2016 

 

 
The Maine Immunization Program is pleased to announce that as of September 20, 2016 Hiberix was added to the list of 
vaccines available for order. 

Thank you for your commitment to keeping Maine’s children free of vaccine preventable disease.  

 

 


